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• House was built in 1940.

• Current owners purchased in August of 2020.

• House was being renovated internally and almost 
complete when fire took place. 

• Current owners were two weeks away from moving 
in.
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We respectfully request your support for full 
demolition permit and to help put this family back in 
their home as soon as possible. 
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Request



• Submit New Construction Permit application.

• Receive new plans approval from HLC within ~3 
months.
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Next Steps
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